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3 December 2020
YEAR 6 EVENTS UPDATE

Dear Parents and Carers,

As promised, we have been looking at the latest advice from NSW Health and doing the best we can
to include our parents in as many events as possible.

YEAR 6 GRADUATION CEREMONY

Parents are now able to attend some on-site school events - provided the school will be able to maintain a
Covid-safe environment. In order to meet NSW Health's requirements, we will need to limit numbers. We
will be able to invite ONE family member per student to attend the Year 6 Graduation Ceremony. All visitors
will need to sign a visitor form on arrival. Please assist us by adhering to the ‘one family member’ rule - we
will be closely monitoring this. And, please do not attend if you are unwell.

As previously announced, the ceremony will be made available as a live-stream. Information about how to
access the live-stream will be sent home on Monday 7 December.

YEAR 6 FAREWELL EVENING at Stonecutters Ridge Golf Club

With the easing of some Covid-safe restrictions, the Year 6 Farewell can now take place inside the function
room at the Stonecutter’s Ridge Golf Club.

Unfortunately, nothing has changed regarding parent attendance at the farewell evening - parents are still
unable to enter the venue for this event. The venue must adhere to strict regulations regarding this.

Please, please, please be assured that we WILL be doing EVERYTHING we can to make this event both fun
and memorable for our students.

We will be hiring a professional photographer to take individual and group photos during the
evening. Digital copies of these photos will be made available to parents free of charge.

YEAR 6 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

The traditional Guard of Honour will be formed by our staff and students from Kindergarten to Year 5 to say
farewell to Year 6 and congratulate them on their achievements.

As part of the Guard of Honour, parents will be able to line either side of the pathway near the staff car park
down towards the hall - THIS will only be allowed provided the pathway is kept clear to walk along for
students and provided there is no over-crowding by adults. Social distancing must be adhered to - staff will
be providing support with this - could you please assist us by following staff instructions.

Yours sincerely,
Ms M Larkin
Principal
3/12/2020°

~ every student; known, valued & caved for ~



